
 01630 653 829 
 adderleyadmin@addmorefed.shropshire.sch.uk 
 https://www.adderley.shropshire.sch.uk/ 

News from Adderley CE 

Primary School 

                   ‘Love your neighbour as 

yourself’ 

Message from the Head  

Welcome to the June edition of our Moreton Say Newsletter. In this 

edition we would like to share and exciting event which our School 

Choir attended in Birmingham earlier this month. We joined over 5000 

other pupils form school’s around the country to take part in the 25th 

Anniversary event of the Young voices choir! It was a spectacular event 

and the atmosphere was electric! Wee done to all those who took part! 

Young Voices 2022 

The choir from Adderley had an absolutely 

wonderful experience attending the 25th 

Anniversary of Young Voices. The choir 

groups attended 

the NEC Arena in 

Birmingham to 

collaborate with 

choirs from across the country. There were over 

5000 children within the young voices choir and 

the children performed classics such as a Beetles 

medley, a Pop medley and Disney Classics. We were also treated to a 

beat box demonstration and the parents in 

the audience were challenged to take part 

in a showdown against the choir. We are all 

extremely proud of how well the choir 

represented our federation and they really 

did sing their hearts out. We have already 

begun discussing plans to attend again next 

year! 

 

 


